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The Agora: Political Science Undergraduate Journal
Letter from the Senior Editors

The Road goes ever on and on
Qut from the door where it began.
—J.R.R. Tolkien

This project started with a simple idea: political science undergraduates needed a space
to submit, review, and ultimately publish some of their writing. However, tuming that
very simple vision into a reality turmed into a major journey. Rules and guidelines had to
be written, debated, and finalized; a website had to be created, polished, and put online;
and articles had to be received, reviewed, and published in order for the editorial
board’s original idea to come to fruition. We are proud to say that vision has become a
reality.

In order to make this happen, a dedicated group of volunteers spent countless hours
labouringly over an endless number of small details. Without their work, the latest
edition of this publication would never have been possible. As such, we would like to
take the time to offer our deepest gratitude the rest of this year's editorial board—Mandi
Deren-Dubé, Spencer Dunn, Kelly Freer, Claire Himsl, Jed Johns, and Kevin Pinkoski—
who selflessly spent many hours working on this project. Their care, dedication, and
expertise made this journal the great success that it is. One could hardly ask for better
group of collaborators, colleagues, and friends with which to work whilst undertaking
this long joumney.

We would also like to take the time to wish the returning members of the editorial
board—Mandi Deren-Dubé, Jed Johns, and Kevin Pinkoski—along with the board's
newest members—Tara Audel, Neekoo Collett, Ashley Dallinger and Justin Selner—the
best of luck. We are confident that we could not have left the journal in better hands. For
us, the journey may be over, but for you it goes on. We look forward to enjoying many
future editions.

Cofounders and Senior Editors,

Aaron Aitken and Brendon Legault.
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